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17th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware the academy has a number of Disabled Parking bays for those who have 
blue badges or parking permits to ease the dropping off/picking up of students. Could we 
please ask that for the safety of all our students, any visitors to the academy do not park in or 
around the disabled bays at any time.   All disabled spaces are reserved and in constant use 
throughout the day by those who have permissions to use them. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for helping us make our academy safe and 
accessible for all who visit. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Clare Barber 
Executive Principal 
 
 


